
 

Newsletter 
Friday, 19th May 

Year 2 
Well done to our fantastic Y2 pupils who have worked this week through their SATS. They 
have been absolute stars, and have given their all. A huge thank you for all of your help this 
week and a huge pat on the back to staff and children. The SATs will be completed next 
week, so good luck again everyone! 

Sponsored Cycle 
Over the course of the morning on Wednesday 24

th
 May, as previously communicated, we will be holding a 

sponsored cycle for Reception to Y6. The event will be supported by the Red Sky Foundation, whose mission 
includes improving the lives of people needing cardiac care by providing lifelong support to them and their 
families. They also provide life-saving defibrillators for local schools and public spaces, working with local 
education and council representatives. Of the funds raised, half will go to the foundation, whilst the other will go 
towards a new KS2 bike shed/shelter. All our Y5 pupils will also receive CPR training. Sponsor forms have been 
sent home, and any support in raising monies would be very greatly appreciated. Thank you. 

Design a Science Lab Coat Competition 
Calling all creative scientists! Can you design and create a lab coat on the theme “What does 
Science mean to you?” Our Science Ambassadors will choose a winner from each year group. 
The winner’s designs will be drawn on real lab coats. The closing date is Thursday 25

th
 May 

2023. Winner will be announced in Assembly on Friday 26
th

 May 2023.  
 

 
 

 

Science Week 
Children have had a brilliant week this week fully immersing themselves in a wide range of science activities. They have explored habitats, carried out CSI activities, experimented with forces such as wind 
resistance and magnetism, they have explored the bones in human body and of course they have all thoroughly enjoyed watching the ducklings hatch and grow as the weeks have progressed. 

Y5/6 Boys and Girls Cluster Cricket Competition 
 

On Monday, both teams braved the unpredictable weather and showed great teamwork. 
Both teams played three matches each and both finished in first place, qualifying for the 
town final. 
 

Y3/4 Quadkids Athletics Town Final 
At High Tunstall on Thursday Y3/4 had a fabulous time competing in the Town final 
competition. They demonstrated excellent resilience when competing in all six track and 
field events and had an excellent attitude throughout. Well done everyone. 

 

 

Merit Winners 
Well done to our merit winners. They have demonstrated positivity and excellence and have also had 100% 
attendance this week! 
 

Group Photographs 
Group photographs have taken place today across the school. 
Please keep an eye on your email after half term for a link to 
purchase your child’s group photographs.  


